http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=66697

Holton city commissioner resigns
(KNZA)--A Holton city commissioner is stepping down.

The Commission during their regular meeting this week accepted the resignation
of Twila White, effective April 30.

The Holton Recorder reports White is resigning because she will be moving out of
Jackson County.

White holds position 5 on the commission, which is an at-large position.
She was first elected to the commission in 2014 and re-elected in 2017.

The commission has agreed to seek candidates to fill White’s term, which expires
at the end of 2020.

Resumes with a letter of interest will be accepted through March 29 and can be
left at the Holton City Hall.

The commission will review the resumes and interest letters at their April 1
meeting.
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